
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Jr. Mid-Coast Members,  
 
Hello everyone! I hope y’all had an amazing Thanksgiving with friends and 
family. I know I did and I ate way too much food!  
 
Majors are fast approaching and I hope everyone has gotten their entries 
done as those deadlines have passed or are really close to being here. Just a 
reminder, SGBI membership will be checked at the major shows. You must 
be a paid member in order to show, so if you are not, you will need to pay 
your SGBI dues. There will be a social on Sunday, January 17th at 2:00 p.m. 
at Fort Worth. This is sponsored by the National Board and is always a good 
time. Mid-Coast is also trying to put together something for the juniors dur-
ing the Houston Jr. Show. If you have any ideas, please let me know. You can 
drop me a text or email. I can’t wait to see my “gert family” having good ole 
fun, doing what we love! 
 
Also if you haven’t heard the National Show is in Louisiana, and they are 
planning some great things. I know it will be a wonderful time for everyone 
who plans on attending. Make sure you ‘like’ their Facebook page! Hotel 
information is already posted. If you have not made reservations, put it on 
your list of “To Do” while making reservations for the majors. 
 
Remember that your Mid-Coast Santa Gertrudis Association Junior dues are 
due January 1st.  We can renew and pay on-line this year!  Just go to the 
membership tab at http://midcoastsantagertrudis.com!   While you’re 
there, take a look at the updated website.  Don’t forget to enter the photo 
contest! 
 
Last but not least, I hope everyone has been extra 
good for Santa and has done all their Christmas 
shopping. I hope 2016 has treated you well. 
 
I just want y’all to be safe and have fun! See you 
soon!  
   

Sincerely,   
 

Emaline Robinson, 
  Jr. President 

 

 

 

Mid-Coast Jr. News 

Upcoming Events 
 

 
 

January 13th-17th   -  FWSSR Open 
Show -  Show will be Sunday, January 
15th at 2:00 p.m. -  Watt Arena - Fort 
Worth Stock Show and Rodeo 
 

January 19th-23rd   -  FWSSR Junior 
Show -  Show will be Sunday, January 
22nd at 8:00 a.m. -  Watt Arena - Fort 
Worth Stock Show and Rodeo 
 

January 22nd   -  2:00 p.m. - NJSGA 
Social - McFarland Room - Fort Worth 
Stock Show and Rodeo 
 

February 14th - 16th   -  SALE Junior 
Show - Show will be Thursday, Febru-
ary 16th - South Arena - San Antonio 
Stock Show and Rodeo 
 
March 9th-12th   -  HLSR Open Show 
- Show will be Saturday, March 11th at 
2:00 p.m. - West Arena - Houston 
Livestock Show and Rodeo facility in 
Houston, TX 
 
March 16th-19th  -  HLSR Junior 
Show - Show will be Sunday, March 
19th at 8:00 a.m. - West Arena - Hou-
ston Livestock Show and Rodeo facili-
ty in Houston, TX 
 

April 1st  -  2017 Mid-Coast Jun-
ior Scholarship Applications 
Due 
 
TBD - Mid-Coast Junior Meeting and 
Norval & Anna Sells Show 
 
June 10 -17th  -  2017 National Junior 
Santa Gertrudis Show;  Lake Charles, 
LA 
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  Mid-Coast Junior Association Scrapbook 
 

It’s hard to believe that Nationals in Florida was almost half a year ago and we are in full swing with the 

holidays and major cattle shows.  We hope everyone has had a successful fall fair season and are en-

joying your Santa Gertrudis heifer projects and all the other activities you are involved in. 

 

In order to get a jump-start on the Mid-Coast Junior Association Scrapbook for completion and judging at the NJSGHS in Louisiana in 

June, we would like to start now!   We would like for the Juniors to complete some biographical information for us and send in several 

photos as soon as possible so that we can create a junior page for each exhibitor in Mid-Coast.  We hope to create a template page 

that we input all this information into and then make a collage of your pictures around the templated information.  We welcome any 

suggestions on how to make the scrapbook the best it can be!   

 

THIS IS A PROJECT FOR EACH JUNIOR MEMBER!  We need your help to make this successful.  Each Junior member in Mid-Coast will 

be highlighted and it is a team project to make it a great book for National competition in Louisiana! 

 

So, please send the following information in as soon as possible for each junior member: 

 

Name 

Birthday/age 

Hometown 

Parents/Grandparents/Guardian 

Siblings 

School/Grade in school 

4-H or FFA 

How many years been member of Mid-Coast? 

Number of years showing Santa Gertrudis? 

Cattle information- 

Names of current heifers being shown 

Current year awards and accomplishments (June 2016-June 2017) 

Other- 

Other organizations involved in 

Favorite pastimes/other interests/hobbies 

Goals  

Favorite quote 

Any other biographical information you wish to share. 

Also, please plan to share 4-5 pictures of you with your heifers, a school picture, family photo or pictures of your other affiliations to 

be used on YOUR page! 

 

ADDITIONAL PAGES for scrapbook – we would also like to highlight shows and activities that Mid-Coast members have been involved 

in as a group (county fairs, major shows, field days, other cattle events).  If you have been to any events, please send in a report 

(where, when, who, what you did, etc.) so we can showcase the events you are involved in.  We welcome newspaper articles/

clippings and  photos from these events.  Any photos from Nationals 2016 or any other cattle shows that have happened since June 

2016 or will happen in the spring, PLEASE send.  We will begin to compile this information and hope to have a majority of it complet-

ed by the Mid-Coast show in April and then just add to it to finish up the book by June.  Please work on this now so it won’t be a last 

minute rush! 

 

Please send all information to: 

Parker Mason or Madison Moran 

 

Parker email address – cmason@brenhamk-12.net 

Courtney Mason (979-255-3339) 

Madison email address – moran_fam4@yahoo.com 

Christy Moran (979-203-0433) 

 

Thanks for your help in making the Mid-Coast Scrapbook project possible and successful.  We need you! 

 

Look forward to seeing you soon, 

 

Parker and Madison  

Mid-Coast Junior Reporters  

mailto:cmason@brenhamk-12.net
mailto:moran_fam4@yahoo.com
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In the Spotlight 
By Trey Stegint, Mid-Coast Junior Secretary 
 

 

Getting to know Kaden Leonard… 
 
Age:  10 
 
Years Showing:  2  
 
What made you choose the Santa Gertrudis breed?  My family was already established in showing gert show 
heifers so I decided to follow in my sister Kaylee’s footsteps. 
 
What is your favorite show and why?   My favorite show is the Grimes County Fair. I like this show because it is 
close to home and not cold. 
 
What is the best memory you have from the Mid-Coast Santa Gertrudis show?   I think the best memory was two 
years ago when I won my class. This was a very exciting time for me.  
 
What made you choose to join the Mid-Coast Santa Gertrudis association?  I chose this Association because it 
is right near my house and their annual show is at the same place we have our county fair.  
  
What is your favorite thing about showing? My favorite thing about showing is getting to see all my friends and 
family.   
 
What would you say is the biggest impact that showing has had on your life?  Showing has taught me how to 
take responsibility and how to win and lose with grace and style.  
 
Where are you planning on showing this year?  I am going to be showing at Fort Worth, San Antonio, Houston, 
Grimes County and the National Junior Santa Gertrudis Show in Louisiana.  

 
What is your favorite memory from Nationals?  This would have to be 
last year when I got to spend time with my friends and family at the beach 
in Florida.  
 
What has your biggest accomplishment been so far in showing?  I 
think this would have to be when I won showmanship at the Mid-Coast an-
nual heifer show.  
 
What has been your favorite thing about Nationals?  This would be 
traveling the country with my friends and family and getting to do what I 
love —  showing heifers.  
 
What do you hope to accomplish this year at Nationals?  I would real-
ly like to win showmanship. This would be an amazing thing to do. 
  
Do you plan on continuing to raise Santa Gertrudis cattle even after 
you are done showing?  Yes, I do. My family wishes to raise them for 
a long time.  
 
Is there anything else you would like to add that you want the other 

members to know?  I believe that about covers it, and I just wanna 

wish everybody a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!  
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Graduating Seniors!! 
 
The Mid-Coast Santa Gertrudis Asso-

ciation scholarship application is now available on the 
Mid-Coast website at (midcoastsantagertrudis.com)!! 
 
Start your application process now! 
Due April 1, 2017!!! 
 
For information, call: 
Joe Fauth   
(281) 389-1852 

For more Junior photos and information, check us out on the Mid-Coast website at  
http://midcoastsantagertrudis.com !! 
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2016-2017 Mid-Coast Jr. Officers, Queen and Princess!! 
 

President:  Emaline Robinson 
Vice President:  Landon Stem 

Secretary:  Trey Stegint 
Reporters:  Madison Moran and Parker Mason 

 
Junior Advisor:  David Moran  (979) 251-0391 
          
 

   

 

 
https://www.facebook.com/Mid-Coast-Santa-Gertrudis-Association-188766167871631/ 

or... 
Look on our Association website Home Page at http://midcoastsantagertrudis.com 

Don’t forget to look for us on our Facebook site... 

 

 

Don’t forget that your  
2017 Mid-Coast Junior Membership renewal  

is due by  

January 1st! 

Note:  It was announced at the Mid-Coast annual 
meeting that the Junior Officers will now serve their 

terms from the time of the Mid-Coast annual meeting 
to the next annual meeting, which is the same timing 

as the adult Board Members and Officers. 
 

Read more about your 2016-2017 Mid-Coast Junior 
officers in the pages following! 

Juniors:  Have you found your place to serve our  
Mid-Coast Junior Association?   

Ask your Junior Officers if you want help getting plugged in! 
 

Mid-Coast Members:  Do you want to support your Juniors with donations 
for show awards, scholarship funds, or in other efforts?   

 
Contact our Junior Advisor to learn about opportunities! 

Queen:  Heather Stenson 
Princess:  Madison Moran 

Renew on-line on the Membership page at  

http://midcoastsantagertrudis.com! 
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